
Birches Primary School  
December Events 2023  

 

Tuesday 5 December  
P1 – P7 Pantomime at the Bardic Theatre  - No school dinners today – Children are to bring a packed lunch 

 

Wednesday 6 December  
P1 – P7 Christmas Dinner   
 

Thursday 7 December  
Open Day for parents of prospective P1 pupils 9.00am to 12.00pm  
 

Friday 8 December  
Christmas Jumper Day (optional) £2.00 per child - Money raised is going to Save the Children  
Money can be brought into school. 
  

Monday 11 December  
P5 – P7 Pantomime ‘The Wizard of Oz’ – For P1 to P4 children 
  

Tuesday 12 December  
P5 – P7 Pantomime ‘The Wizard of Oz’ – The performance begins at 10am  
  

Wednesday 13 December  
P5 – P7 Pantomime ‘The Wizard of Oz’ – The performance begins at 7pm  
   

Monday 18 December  
P1 and P2 - Healthy Breakfast with Santa!  This will be delivered through Loughshore care Partnership as part of the 

Loughshore Minds Matter project, funded through the Community Foundation. 
  

Wednesday 20 December - NO EARLY CLOSURE  
Normal school times as the EA Orchestra Roadshow is visiting school. 
 

Wednesday 20 December - Non-Uniform Day for all children – P1 and P2 / P3 and P4 Christmas Party  
Further information will be sent home from your child’s class teacher.  
 

Wednesday 20 December  - Education Authority Orchestra Roadshow  
Music tutors from the Education Authority are touring schools as part of their Roadshow.  We are 
delighted that they are able to come to our school this year to perform for the children.  This will take 
place from 1.30pm to 2.30pm 

 

Thursday 21 December – Non-Uniform Day for all children – P5, P6 and P7 Christmas Party  
Further information will be sent home from your child’s class teacher.  
 

Thursday 21 December - Early Closing - Non-Uniform Day  
School will close early – NO DINNER TODAY                 
COLLECTION TIMES           
12.00pm P4 - P7 Children with no siblings at school   
12.10pm All other children from P1 to P7  
12.10pm P1 - P7 Children who normally get the school bus (please make sure your child knows if they are to get the bus home)  

 

Please arrive promptly to collect your child to aid congestion in the car park. Thank you   
 

School re-opens on Monday 8 January, 2024.  
 

We would like to wish everyone a safe and happy Christmas  
 


